
Wednesday, February 16, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

Seniors:  Grad Night is Saturday, May 21st, at Disneyland.  
Tickets are on sale until Thursday, February 17th, at lunch 
in the ASB Office.  Tickets are $210 w/ASB and $220 
without.  Guest forms and T-4s are available now in ASB.  
You must have two completed T-4 forms to purchase a 
ticket, so pick them up today! 
 
 
 
 
 
The pathway to college is closer than you think.  The SVHS 
AVID Program is currently accepting applications for next 
school year.  If you want support on your journey towards 
college, fill out an AVID application and become a part of 
the AVID family.  We are accepting students for AVID 9, 
10 and 11.  You can get the application from your 
counselor’s website or a paper copy from any AVID 
teacher.  Applications must be turned in by Tuesday, 
February 22nd, either online on the AVID Google 
Classroom page or in person to Ms. Gutierrez in Room 504.  
We hope to see you in the AVID classroom next year! 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  Would you like to join ASB next year?  The ASB 
application is available online on the ASB page of the 
school website.  You can also find the QR code outside the 
ASB Office.  Apply today!  The deadline is February 25th. 
 
Attention Students Looking for a Part Time Job:  Panda 
Express, in the Walmart Shopping Center, is currently 
hiring.  Starting pay is $18 per hour.  If you are interested, 
apply online at PandaCareers.com. 
 
 
 
Attention Seniors:  Are you interested in 
attending Rio Hondo or Mt. SAC?  If so, come see 
Ms.Svider in the Counseling Office to sign up for the 
Application Workshops happening soon.   

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

Swim will have their first meeting and first work out on 
Tuesday, February 22nd, at 3:45 at the pool.  Come ready 
and prepared to swim that same day. 

Dons:  The yearbook has officially SOLD OUT!!  Did you 
miss your chance to purchase a yearbook this year?   
Listen up, we can order an extra copy for you but you 
MUST ORDER THIS NOW!!!!!  After February 17th we 
will not be able to guarantee a book to anyone.  This is 
your last chance!  Go to yearbookforever.com and order 
your book today!! 
 
 
 
Hey Seniors:  Do you want to give a senior quote for the 
yearbook?  If so, you need to visit Room 513 with your 
quote by Wednesday, February 16th, during Brunch.  
Your picture will be taken for the page.  We have very 
limited space for quotes and yearbook will be selecting the 
best quotes to include in the book.  Sorry but not everyone 
will make it in.  We are only taking the first 25 students, so 
act quick! 

Hey Dons!  It’s finally that time of year again, Sadies is 
March 11th!  Sadies court, guest and proposal forms are 
now available in ASB.  Sadies court applications are due by 
Friday, February 18th.  Please come pick up an application 
packet for more information.  All grade levels can run. 
 
Reminder:  There will be a NAMI meeting TODAY  
afterschool at 4:30 in our WebEx.  Please feel free to join 
us to learn the differences between empathy and sympathy.  
Then stay afterwards to participate in a fun activity hosted 
by our passionate club officers.   


